
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Board Report
11.21.23

The city’s woodchip boiler was brought online Monday the 13th and spent a few hours working 
out a few mechanical items to get it running properly. The downside is that Viking Lumber’s 
woodchip dryer is still not up and running, with no estimated dates set for future deliveries. 
Opening the schools heat valves and getting the circulation pumps running currently is not 
really an option. The chips in the bin will, at best, last a few days.

The middle school boiler is not operational yet. The collection hood was received but 
additional parts that were to be shipped with was not. Working with Nick at 4950 Sales in 
Anchorage to get answers from Ferguson Industries on why parts are being shipped 
incomplete.
  
Some items in the district that maintenance is working on are window replacements at the 
high school, middle school showers, upgrading the high school mortis locks on interior doors, 
replacing the high school fuel mixing valve for boiler #01, replacing and fixing faucets in the 
bathrooms, working on shower pressure issues in the high school locker rooms, rebuilding 
mechanical circulation pump seals, replacing middle school unit heater fan drives, replacing 
speed sensors on buses, replacing select cameras in the district, replacing elementary school 
thermostats and prepping the district and buses for winter. 
  
If there are any questions regarding the district, maintenance or janitorial items, please feel 
free to ask.
   

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director
CCSD


